
 
 
 
 

 
 
January 20, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As we launch into the school year, it’s a good idea to remind parents and 
students about walking safety, whether relating to school or in the 
community.  Here’s some basic safety tips for your information and sharing: 
 

• Don’t take short cuts.  Use main routes….avoid lanes, forested 
or secluded areas. 

• Walk with friends. 
• Tell someone where you are going and when you will be back.  
• Phone home when leaving a friend’s house and say when you 

will be home. 
• Trust your instincts and your feelings. 
• Phone if you are going to be delayed, or if your plans change.  

 
Please feel free to contact the school anytime if you have questions. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs. J. Forbes 
Principal 

Forsyth Road Elementary School 
 

 
10730 – 139th Street,   Surrey, B.C.,   V3T 4L9 

Phone:  (604) 588-8394     Fax:  (604) 930-1783 
Principal:  Mrs. Jane Forbes 

 
 
 

 


